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June 11, 2012

DR. ARTHUR B. WEGLEIN

617 SCIENCE & RESEARCH BLDG 1
UNIVERSITY OF HOUSTON
HOUSTON TX 77204-5005

UNITED STATES

Dear Arthur Weglein:

On behalf of the SEG/Las Vegas 2012 Technical Program Committee, I would like to invite you to present your paper, F7rsz field data
examples of inverse scattering series direct depth imaging without the velocity model at the SEG International Exposition and Eighty-
Second Annual Meeting in Las Vegas, Nevada. Your paper is scheduled for PC-Based Oral Presentation on Monday, November 5,
2012.

The Committee arranged the presentations into sessions with a specific theme and focus. Your paper has been included in the SS 1:
Recent Advances and the Road Ahead session, which begins at 1:30 PM. Your 20-minute presentation will begin at 1:55 PM. The

entire SEG/Las Vegas 2012 Technical Program will be posted online in August. I encourage you to go online and look at the other
papers in your session.

The 2012 Committee received by far the highest number of abstract submissions on record. Each abstract was reviewed by multiple
individuals with expertise in the appropriate area of geophysics. The abstracts were rated on the basis of the submitted text and
accompanying figures as per the judging form provided in the Abstract Kit. The reviewers felt that your abstract represents a
significant technical contribution that will be of interest to many Society members. Congratulations on getting your paper accepted!

Please review the Speaker Kit webpage at http://www.seg.org/am/speakerkit. This webpage provides guidelines for preparing your
presentation, information regarding the Speaker Breakfast and the Student Paper competition, sample judging forms, tips for
presenting your paper, and other pertinent information. There is also a presentation template that you can use for your presentation.
Please forward this e-mail to the designated speaker of this paper and all other associated authors, in case they should need to
reference this information.

Please note that you are obligated to show up at the assigned time to give your presentation. People who do not show up to give their
talk disrupt the flow of the session, do a disservice to the other speakers in the session and the audience, and complicate coordination
with other technical sessions. Because of this, SEG will continue to implement a No Show Policy. This policy is included in the
Speaker Notes provided on the Speaker Kit webpage. If you are unable to show up for your designated presentation time, please
inform the SEG Technical Program Coordinator at techprog@seg.org as soon as you are aware of the problem, and before 22
October 2012, in order to avoid being placed on the 2012 No-Show List.

Thank you for presenting your work at the SEG Annual Meeting. You will help to make the Annual Meeting a significant learning
experience for everyone. See you at the Speaker Breakfast, and don’t forget to pick up your Speaker ribbon in the Speaker Ready
Room! You will need this letter to retrieve your ribbon.

Sincerely,

Don Steeples
Technical Program Chairman
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